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Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

Welcome back everyone. 

 

I hope you all have had a wonderful Christmas and New Year.  It seems like a lifetime ago 
since we were head to toe in glitter and mince pies. The children have settled back into 
school brilliantly and we are all excited to be launching into our new topics and areas of 
learning.   

 

I thought I would let you know that Mrs Luke will be leaving us next week.  (Final day on 
Friday 17th Jan). For those of you that do not know, Mrs Luke is currently our caretaker/
cleaner/volunteer, plus 100’s of other roles that she takes on..…  she’s basically the boss 
 .  She has worked at Lanner School for 38 years, and has now reached the time in her 
life where she can retire and hopefully enjoy lots of time camping and spending time with 
her family.  To say she will be missed is a huge understatement, Lanner school is a huge 
part of her life, and she has helped and cared for thousands of children.  Whatever we do 
here to say goodbye will not be enough to reward the effort and commitment that she has 
shown to this school and the children in it, and we are so grateful and fortunate to have 
people like Mrs Luke working here.  I thought I would let you all know, as I know lots of 
our families have had links with Lanner School for generations, so there is a very strong 
chance you know Mrs Luke (Angela) in person.  So, in case anyone wants to drop any cards, 
flowers etc off – please feel free to do so.   I cannot quantify how much of a help Angela 
has been to me over the past 7 years. So, from me to Angela – thank you from the bottom 
of my heart for everything you have done for Lanner School.  You will be missed.   

 

That is all from me this week, let’s all hope for a healthier term - last half term saw so 
many children and staff poorly.   I hope you have a great weekend and look forward to 
seeing you all next week.  

 

 

 

        Kind regards 

 

       Kieran Walsh 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – Adorable 

 

Definition  — very cute or charming 

 

My sister has an adorable new puppy.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Dania, Hunter, Miller 

Y2: Jacob, Elliot, Kalani 

Y3: Des, Harry, Emily 

Y4: Ollie, George, Donnie 

Y5: Frankie, Heidi, Tilly 

Y6: Abel, Kaia, Morgan 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 17th —Friday 21st February—Half 

term 

 Monday 24th February  - Inset day 

 Monday 7th—Monday 21st April—Easter 

holidays 

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July —

Inset days 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘nouveau ’  

Means ‘new’ in                 

French.

 

 

 

Menu Change - Thursday 16th Jan 
 

Please see the attached poster, children on an Allergy 
Menu have been sent an email with their menu. 

 
Main - Chicken & Sweetcorn Pizza 
Veggie - Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

 
Dessert - Ice Cream 

 
All current bookings will be swapped over, please select 

main or veggie online and this will swap to the above 
option, all other items (Sandwiches, pasta, Jacket                 

Potatoes) still available. 

 


